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I'm looking to obtain a copy of a policy/guidance document for the 
administration of a drug called GTN by Infusion. The document should 

include where the drug should and should not be used, the dosages and 
the monitoring that should take place once it has been administered. I 

believe this document should be openly available to the public. This drug 
is normally used to treat heart conditions, angina and control high blood 

pressure.  
As stated in our response on 23rd February 2021 the Health Board does not 

have a specific for the administration of GTN by Infusion. However, following the 
response you stated that you had had sight of a document at a meeting in 

December 2020 with Roxanna Williams. We have contacted Roxanna Williams 
who advised the meeting of 16th December 2020 was in relation to a current 

complaint with Health Board and the document referred to at that meeting was 
‘BP Guidelines after stroke’. I can confirm that this document refers to GTN 

infusion but it is not a specific document for the administration of GTN infusion 

which you requested. Roxanna has further advised 


